
                  

                                                             

                   
                            

   

  

 

 

Dear Prospective Family, 
 

Thank you for your interest in St. Teresa School. We understand that selecting the right 
school for your child is an extremely important decision. We are delighted that you are 
considering St. Teresa. The Admissions department will serve as a resource for you as you 
evaluate whether St. Teresa is a good fit for your family. 
 

St. Teresa School has been serving families in the Pawtucket area since the 1950’s. Our 
personal attention to each student allows us to help serve each student with his or her 
needs. Students and families will agree that each member of our community is loved and 
challenged.  
 

The atmosphere at St. Teresa is Christ-centered and life giving. We are committed to 
educating the entire child physically, mentally, and spiritually. Our primary purpose is to 
have faculty, staff, students, and families experience learning and living fully integrated 
in the light of faith - the underlying reality of life. 
 

It is our goal that each student will realize his or her own individual potential through 
academic and spiritual instruction at Saint Teresa. Every effort is made to develop 
students who will be well prepared to function in their civil and religious society as 
effective leaders. 
 

We hope that these ideas resonate with you and we invite you to come and visit St. Teresa 
School. Private tours will be scheduled in accordance with the Rhode Island State Covid 
guidelines.  
 

Please feel free to contact the school at 401-726-1414 or via email at 
admissions@stteresapawtucket.org. We look forward to meeting you and talking about 
the possibility of becoming part of the St. Teresa School community! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

The Admissions Team 
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